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Comments: To Concerned Payette National Forest Staff,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of Midas Gold Idaho's public permitting process.

 

We need to have responsible mining in our country and not rely on other countries for our needs. Please open

this up, we have waited long enough.

 

I'm a twenty year Valley County resident and it's time for us to have more jobs than just construction and tourism.

We need diversity.

 

Open it up please, please, please.

 

Regards,

 

Shane Hinson

 

Name: Shane Hinson


